
                                                                                                                                    16th February 2018 

 

Landspeed New Zealand Association  

 

Hi Members  

Just a quick update to keep all in the picture. 

The Re-Run of the Goudies Rd. event that was rained out has been set for Sunday the 8th of April. 

Should we need to delay this the rain-off day is Sunday the 22nd of April. 

Should there be a 75% chance of rain we can make a “rain off” call early Saturday and save you all wasted 
travel expense as well as the Association a lot of costs. 

Why so far away – well apart from the requirement re getting all the notices out for road closure  etc. we 
needed to co-ordinate with all the Fire / Ambulance / and Safety Services not to mention work in with the 
locals and their needs and usage of the road and not clash with any other major Motor Sport events. 

The reason we have put the “rain day” two weeks on is that should we have bad weather it’s more likely to 
have passed in that time. 

The reason for the change from Saturday to Sunday is that this works better for most (not having to take 
Friday off work). 

Another change is we will have the certificate and trophy presentations onsite in the Big Shed straight after 
the event concludes.  This will mean we should have 100% attendance and we can all get on our way home 
much quicker. 

As announced to the entrants the Re Run has no entry costs your entry fee from the 10th carries over.  We 
will take it that you are all attending the Re-Run but if you are not please advise us as soon as possible 

Last note on this short update --   

We will have some savings in our costs of the Re Run. Our cost estimates which are very much on the ball 
are $6000.  With what we have in the bank we will be $3500 short. There no compulsion to contribute to our 
shortfall but any contribution will be happily received. Alternatively if you have any ideas of suggested 
sponsors please let us know. 

More news will follow prior to the event – we just needed  to get the Re-Run date on your calendars. 

We look forward to catching up with you all again on the 8th of April. 

Mike Wilkins: 021 941 577 

Walter Rands-Trevor: 021 925 837 

John Seccombe: 021 961 766 


